
 

 

TON/rmc  

08 September 2025 

GCSE Geography Work Day 

Dear Parent/Carer 

This is a reminder for the GCSE Geography Coastal Field Work Day to Southwold. 

Your son will be travelling on Monday 22 September to Southwold.  Leaving NSB at 07:00, the coach 

will depart from the bus stop outside the ON's carpark. At this time school will be closed but there will 

be an opportunity to stop on the way at the service station for a rest break when students can purchase 

food if they wish.  

Students can wear casual clothes; but they must take a waterproof jacket; without one they will be 

unable to travel. We will be on the beach collecting data so sensible shoes must be worn, trainers, 

walking boots etc. Students will need a day sack to carry food, drinks bottle and writing equipment. 

On arrival, we will be met by staff from the Field Studies Centre with whom the students will be working 

with in small groups. There will be a lunch break but unfortunately where we are studying there are 

limited shops, so we are advising that students bring a packed lunch including a drink. Students are 

expected to leave Southwold at 16.00 with an anticipated arrival time at NSB of 20.00 but this is 

dependent on traffic. 

As practiced on previous school trips, students will contact home with a time of arrival. A medical form 

was sent to you via Evolve email, please ensure that this is completed.  

The emergency contact number is Mr Kneeshaw, but please only use this in the event of an emergency.  

Out of school hours 07968 530221  

In school hours 01604 230240  

Please email toneill@nsb.northants.sch.uk if you require any additional information. 

 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs T O’Neill 

Team Leader of Geography  

EVC  

D of E Manager 
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